
 
 

Athens, May 18th 2016 
 

PRESENTATION OF  
THE NEW MASTER PROGRAM IN DATA SCIENCE 

 
We know how important it is to find the right master degree for you and it is not always an easy 
decision. The Department of Informatics invites you on Friday May 20th, 2016, at 11.00 a.m., at 
the Post Graduate Building of AUEB (47a Evelpidon Str. & 33 Lefkados Str., 9th floor, room 901), 
in order to attend the presentation about the new Master Program in Data Science (full & part 
time).  
It is a great opportunity for all candidates to: 

 Gain an insight into program’s structure,  
 Meet our teaching and administrative staff 
 Learn more about the subjects you are interested in 
 Discuss with staff from our departments and meet current students 

 
 

Best regards, 
The Secretariat of  

the Master Program in Data Science 


